
If you cannot see the full content of this email click here to view it in your browser.

IRO Newsletter
May 2023

 
As we begin to see warmer, sunnier weather here in Bath we invite you to view the latest

news and updates from the University of Bath and its international activity. 

We warmly congratulate HRH King Charles III and HRH Queen Camilla on their Coronation
in Westminster Abbey on Saturday 6th May 2023. 

The University is honoured to have close links with the British Royal Family, particularly
through our Chancellor, His Royal Highness The Duke of Edinburgh Prince Edward. 

New Global Chairs for 2023-24
 

We are delighted to announce the appointment of four new Global Chairs for the 2023-24
academic year. The esteemed visiting professors from the Netherlands, South Korea and
the USA will be joining the university to build high-profile research collaborations and to

further develop Bath's strategic networks with universities and research institutes overseas.

Professor Francesca Aweeka
University of California, San Francisco
Hosted by our Department of Life Sciences

Professor Nicolas Kotov
University of Michigan
Hosted by our Department of Physics

Professor Jong Kun Choi
Yonsei University
Hosted by our Department of Politics,
Languages & International Studies

Professor Dennis Broeders
Leiden University
Jointly hosted by our Department of Politics,
Languages & International Studies and
School of Management

Find out more about our 2023-24 Global Chairs

Latest News

Global Chair Professor Carolyn Emery
welcomed to campus for further

activities and public lecture

Five University of Bath students
selected for Mitacs Research

Internships in Canada

Bath signs agreement with the Embassy
of the Sultanate of Oman regarding

sponsorship of students

Bath renews Memorandum of
Understanding with the Universidade de

São Paulo (USP), Brazil

Team Bath Heart student engineers
building an artificial heart in global

Heart Hackathon contest

Six Bath graduates from our MA
Interpreting and Translating course pass
UN’s Chinese interpreter examinations

The International Relations Office Blog
 

Find student and staff exchange stories, examples of work and research
supported by the International Relations Office and celebrations of the

University's international successes!

A Student Story: Mariana Maksylevych
shares her experience of studying a

semester at Bath

South African University Staff Doctoral
Programme (USDP) Symposium,

January 2023

Visit and subscribe to our blog

Research News

Designs for green ammonia plant become a reality
Researchers from the Institute for Sustainability are helping to build a small-scale plant to
generate ammonia using only renewable energy sources.
 
New hydrogen-powered electric aircraft research set for take-off
Bath researcher Dr Xiaoze Pei awarded £1.4 million grant to investigate zero-
emissions aircraft powertrains.
 
University of Bath to lead £12M project on revolutionising food production
The EPSRC-funded Cellular Agriculture Manufacturing Hub, led by Professor Marianne
Ellis, will develop new approaches to making food products.
 
New breakthrough: 3D printed ferroelectric materials eliminate harmful
bacteria including E coli
New fabrication technique gives materials antimicrobial properties, with scope to improve
safety of implants including heart valves and stents.

Want to visit us? 
 

If you are an international delegate and would like to visit the University of Bath,
please fill out our visit request form below. 

Bath welcomes delegation from the
University of Macau

Bath welcomes delegation from ATID
International network

The International Relations Office will attempt to accommodate all visit requests from
international partners, Higher Education institutions, and other organisations in the public,

private or third sector. 

International Delegation Visit Request Form

Follow the International Relations Office and University of Bath on social media

Contact Us
 

To contact the International Relations Office team, email us at bath.international@bath.ac.uk 
or call +44 (0)1225 387880

 
Our mailing address is:

International Relations Office
University of Bath

10 West 4.02 
Claverton Down

Bath
BA2 7AY

United Kingdom

You are receiving this email because you have a partnership with or have interacted with the
University of Bath or International Relations Office.

Click here to unsubscribe or to change your Subscription Preferences.
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